
Dear [Donor's Name], 

As we approach the new year, we would like to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude 

for your generous support over the past year. Your commitment to [Organization's Name] has 

made a significant impact in [specific area, e.g., the lives of those we serve, our community, 

etc.]. 

We are reaching out to invite you to renew your commitment with us. Your continued support 

will enable us to [mention specific goals or projects for the upcoming year]. Together, we can 

achieve [mention notable achievements or objectives]. 

We would love to have a conversation about your experiences with [Organization's Name] and 

how we can continue to work together in the future. Please let us know a convenient time for 

you, or feel free to reach out to us directly at [contact information]. 

Thank you once again for your generosity and support. We look forward to another year of 

partnership and success! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization's Name]  

[Contact Information] 


